
August 21, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians of the CMCCS Students:

I hope this letter finds you rested and rejuvenated after a well-deserved summer break. As the

new Principal of Cardinal McCloskey Community Charter School, I am honored to welcome you

and your children to the 2024-2025 school year. I am excited to join this vibrant community and

look forward to meeting and collaborating with all of our stakeholders—students, parents, staff,

and community members. This year, we embark on a journey focused on academic excellence

and district-wide accomplishments. At the heart of this journey is our unwavering commitment

to the health, safety, and well-being of our students, staff, and families. By fostering a positive

and inclusive school culture, we will create the foundation for our collective success. You should

know that I choose joy, and I will lead with it. When both children and adults experience success

and joy in school, everything becomes possible. From K to 5th grade, we will cultivate this spirit

together, creating an environment where every student can thrive. I look forward to welcoming

our students back for the 2024-2025 school year on: Thursday, September 5th.

Educationally,

Dr. Mary Anne DeVivio


